Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/31/2024 9:14:08 PM

First name: Dana

Last name: Ivey

Organization:

Title:

Comments: Do not renew existing outfitter permits in the Bob Marshall Wilderness Complex without disclosing
site-specific information: which permits, their locations, or any other associated information so the public can
respond knowledgeably.

Given the many impacts outfitting has on the Wilderness, the Forest Service must not use a Categorical
Exclusion (CE) to renew any outfitter permits.

The Forest Service's responsibility is to preserve the wilderness character of the Bob Marshall Wilderness
Complex, not to promote any particular use, such as outfitting or guiding.

An Environmental Assessment and Environmental Impact Statement/Study is called for and must be undertaken
by the U.S. Forest Service so that the public can see and understand what is at stake.



